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New Problems 
Face Lunchroom
Complete changes for 

the operation of the 
Ixmchroom will have to 
be worked out for the 
coming year as the W. 
P. A. labor will not 
be available after 
this school term.
Canning for the lunch

room v;ill bo done by 
the Woman's Club pro
vided the other people 
of the community v;ill 
grow the food.
Tentative plans arc 
to have much of the 
work done by the high 
school girls.
No hired labor will 

be available next year 
unless organisations 
co-opcrc.tc in raising 
'funds to pay for the 
needed labor._______

Senior Play 
M ystifies Audience

"The Mysterious Guest!' 
senior class play,pre
sented April 9, holds 
the audience in sus
pense as it trios to 
solve the mystery of 
the guest appearing 
and disappearing on 
the scene.
Leading characters 

are Polly, played by 
Eleanor Hedrick; Bob, 
Horace High; Steven, 
Hollis Haskin; Muriel, 
Iris High; Judith, Ja
nie G-lover; Elizabeth, 
Hildred Ruffin; Rud- 
yard, Louis Bissette; 
Aunt Margaret, Chris
tine Finch.
In the end Polly dis

closes the fact that 
she has boon playing 
double and is the my
sterious Elaine.

Juniors Honor Seniors 
At Circus Party
Seniors were guests 
of the jujiiors at a 
two-ring circus April 
8 at tho school gymna
sium decorated to re
semble tho tent of a 
circus.
Circus side shov/s pre
ceded tho performances 
in the rings. The
grand parade and var
ious ring acts v;oro 
performed by seniors,
Tomray Etheridge’s 

clovm tricks added 
much to the general 
en.ioymont,________

Ah! Woe
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Ask the seniors to de
fine a disappointed 
feeling. Arriving one 
morning,spick and span, 
they practically dared 
anyone to look at them 
for fear a carefully 
placed hair might got 
mussed up before pic
tures could bo taken.
By afternoon tho sus

pense v;as getting
dreadful. As the nice 
freshly-pressed skirts 
became a trifle limp
and the ties unbear
able, v;ord arrived
that the photographers 
would be here tomorrowl

i f  ^  V.

EASIEIR

PERMANIENTS!

yo u  want your p e r 
manent to loolc its best for 

Easter, mal<e your appoint
ments riow. 
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